
HOOP 10 Basketball COVID-19 Guidelines 

We have recently acquired additional clarity from local and state health officials 

regarding youth basketball and the coronavirus, so we adjusted our plans and created a 

new schedule accordingly.  Of course, we will continue to closely monitor the latest 

COVID-19 news releases and continue to make decisions based on the 

recommendations of governmental officials. 

While we are excited to get back on the court, the safety of all those who attend HOOP 

10 events will be our top priority.  We will take every available precaution to ensure our 

venue is as safe as possible and host events only when it appears safe for players and 

their families, coaches, teams, and fans.   

● Sanitation stations will be located throughout the facility.  

● Built in buffer between games for staff to clear and clean the space 

before the next teams enter. 

● Additional cleaning throughout the day. 

● Above and beyond ordinary cleaning at the conclusion of each day. 

● Number of entrants allowed into facility will be subject to state and local 

officials. 

● Tournament schedules will include game and team spectator arrival 

times. 

● There will be no handshakes or high five lines at the conclusion of 

games. 

● All game balls will be sanitized before and after each game. 

● HOOP 10 Basketball highly encourages all individuals who do not feel 

well to stay home. 

● HOOP 10 Basketball highly encourages all individuals considered at risk 

to stay home. 

 

 


